San Benito County Resource Management Agency
Public Works / Planning & Building / Parks / Integrated Waste

STEVE LOUPE
Public Works Administrator

April 29, 2024

ADDENDUM NO. 1

The following amendment and clarifications are hereby made to the Contract Documents for:

County Contract No. PWB-2360
SEELY AVENUE REHABILITATION

This Addendum forms a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original Bidding
Documents as noted below. Contractors must acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the space
provided in the Bid Proposal. Failure to do so may be sufficient cause for the San Benito County
Resource Management Agency to reject the bid.

TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS:

All prospective bidders are herebyv advised of the followin es to the NOTICE TO
CONTRACTORS: INVITATION FOR BIDS:

1. Second Paragraph of page 10 of 116 is replaced with the following:

Sealed bids will be received at the San Benito County Resource Management Agency Public Works
Division, 2301 Technology Parkway, Hollister, California, 95023, until May 8, 2024 at 2:00 P.M., at
which time they will be publicly opened and read by the Public Works Administrator or authorized
representative in the Public Works Division, 2301 Technology Parkway, Hollister, California 95023.
Bidders or their agents are invited to be present.
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